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Good evening UAW brothers and sisters! 

Foremost, our Bargaining Committee and I want to thank 
every last one of you for your unwavering support. It has 
been paramount to the milestones we’ve gained during the 
2024 Local Bargaining process. 

We ended tonight on a positive note, securing a fruitful Arti-
cle 20 (Miscellaneous), but still find ourselves miles apart on 
Article 8, Article 11 and LOU ACP. 

There is still hope that a win-win resolution can be agreed 
upon tomorrow, and no matter tomorrow’s outcome, soli-
darity will always prevail. 

In Solidarity,  
 

Your Local 5287 Bargaining Team


